Dear %%first nhame%%,

Today, we bring you a story that shows how your donations impact the lives of children and families in
need.

Meet Arunima (Name changed), a bright young girl admitted to the Child Care Institution for care and
education support despite having a family- a father, a mother, and an elder brother living in the same
district.

Arunima's father was battling alcoholism and struggled with irregular work, contributing little to the family's
well-being. Her mother- a determined and hardworking woman, earned a modest income by selling sarees
from their home. But when COVID-19 struck, her livelihood was devastated, and she fell ill with a
gastrointestinal disorder. In the face of these adversities, Arunima's elder brother, a child himself, had to
leave school to work in a tool-making workshop to support the family.

During the pandemic, Arunima expressed a heartfelt desire to reunify with her family. The Social Worker at
the Child Care Institution discussed Arunima's wish with her mother. At first, her mother was hesitant,
concerned about her child's education and burdened by economic hardships. However, the Social Worker
counselled the mother, emphasizing the importance of family and reassuring her that needed support
would be provided. After continuous counselling, her mother agreed to the reintegration, and Arunima was
brought back home through the Expedited Case Management process.

The journey was not easy, but the Social Worker's unwavering dedication with regular visits and phone
calls ensured the family's well-being. Arunima's mother received vital healthcare support, and as she
began to recover, she was referred to the nearest Primary Healthcare Center for ongoing treatment.
Besides that financial support and guidance were extended to Arunima's mother to start a small-scale
saree and dress material-selling business from home. The Social Worker also helped the mother to open a
bank account and guided her to maintain her business finances.

Education remained a priority. Arunima continued to receive support for her studies, and her elder brother
was enrolled in a vocational training course, offering him the opportunity to secure a better future for
himself and his family. In addition, the family was also linked with various government schemes, including
a ration card, an Aadhar card for Arunima, and the Tamil Nadu Government health insurance scheme.
These initiatives added layers of security to their lives.

Miracle Foundation India, with your contributions, stepped in during the initial period, providing essential
supplies like dry rations, rent assistance, and sanitary items. You didn't merely assist us in ensuring the
family's survival; you played a significant role in enabling their prosperity and letting them thrive.

Thank you for being a part of Arunima's journey and the countless others you have helped reunite with
their families. Your generosity truly changes lives.

With heartfelt thanks,
Kusum Mohapatra

CEO & Regional Director
Miracle Foundation India
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